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Friday 25th April 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Year 4 have been invited by Leeds United to take part in a stadium tour and healthy eating 
workshop, as part of the health workshops they took part in last term. This will be taking place 
at Elland Road on Thursday 1st May.   
 
Children will attend school as normal on the day, and we will walk down to the stadium, setting 
off at around 9am, so it is especially important that all pupils are in school on time. Once the 
workshop and stadium tour have been completed, we will walk back to school at midday for 
lunch as normal. 
 
Important Information: 
 

• Your child will not be able to attend the trip if you have not ticked the 
‘parental consent’ box on SchoolMoney. 

• Your child’s current medical conditions and dietary/medical information will 
be taken from school records. If there are any changes to your child’s details, 
as a matter of urgency, you must call or email the school office to update. 

• If there are any changes to your child’s emergency contact details from the 
information that you have provided school with previously, you must call or 
email the school office to advise accordingly. 

 
Please could you action consent for your child on SchoolMoney no later than Tuesday 29th April 
2025 by 4pm. If you do not give consent for your child to attend the Elland Road trip, please 
call the school office on 0113 2716978. 
 
If there are any enquiries, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mr Brannan  
 
Year 4 Lead 
 
 


